
*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who
do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

The registration deadline has been extended to June 26, 2022 for the first in-person Lean In
Connections breakfast event. This event is free and open to all DFA employees with supervisor
approval.

Date: June 30, 2022
Time: 9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.
Location: UCI Student Center, Emerald Bay

It is our goal to increase awareness and participation in the DFA Lean In Network which supports
one of our division’s strategic priorities of learning and growth, and provides ongoing opportunities
for skills development, networking, inspiration, and support to all interested DFA staff with a focus
on women’s professional development.

Please email WithUForU@uci.edu with any questions.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Coulon (he/him/his)
Interim Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancellor 
Division of Finance and Administration
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